
(Minors)
[MICHIGAN CONFERENCE OF SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTISTS LETTERHEAD]

[Date]

Mr./Ms._____________________
[address]
[City, State and Zip]

Dear (Parent/Guardian):

Thank you for permitting your child to provide volunteer services to the Michigan Conference of Seventh-day Adventists (the “Conference”).   The volunteer services that your child will be providing to the Conference are for religious, charitable, and humanitarian reasons and are greatly appreciated by the Conference.
I would like to confirm your understanding that your child will not be receive any remuneration, wages, benefits or other consideration from the Conference for the services and time volunteered by your child.   Conference employees have not been displaced as a result of the volunteer services that your child will be providing to the Conference. 

[OPTION:  Your child is eligible for reimbursement of certain out-of-pocket expenses which may be incurred while performing volunteer services, including transportation mileage (at the IRS reimbursement rate) and [    list any other reimbursable expenses    ]. To be eligible for reimbursement of designated expenses, document any reimbursable expenses that your child incurs on a volunteer expense reimbursement form, attach receipts, and submit the form to _____________________.]
Your child’s activities and services with the Conference are strictly voluntary.  Your child may discontinue providing volunteer service anytime if he/she wishes to do so, and you may revoke your consent at any time.  There is no penalty if you or your child elects to no longer provide volunteer services to the Conference.  

Volunteer service is not employment with the Conference and is not a requirement for employment.  If your child decides to no longer provide services to the Conference as a volunteer, any employment opportunities with the Conference will not be adversely affected because he or she ceased doing so. 
If you do not agree that the activities and services that your child will be providing to the Conference are strictly voluntary, or that your child will not be eligible for Conference benefits or wages, please contact Laura Im of the Conference at (517) 316-1568.

Sincerely yours,

Michigan Conference of Seventh-day Adventists 
(            Signature of Parent/Guardian            )
(            Name of Parent/Guardian                  ) 
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